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Monday 9th September 
 

 
Re: 2024 – 2025 STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) Committee 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am delighted to let you know that once again, I will be setting up a child leadership group for the 
delivery of science enrichment at Gillespie Primary School. The committee members will plan and 
lead enrichment activities related to STEM subjects (Science, Technology, Engineering and 
Maths). Pupils from Years 1 – 6 will be invited to complete an application form to register interest 
in being part of the STEM Committee. Forms will be given to classroom teachers for those children 
that are interested and will be due in on Monday 16th of September. I will be available during 
lunchtimes (Monday to Wednesday) to assist applicants complete forms if requested. Preference 
will be given to pupils who have not been members of committees previously; however, former 
committee members may still apply. Meetings will be held on Wednesday mornings 8:15 – 8:55 
a.m. I will collect children from the front entrance or breakfast club. Pupils may be required to 
attend meetings at lunch time when necessary; however, these will be kept to a minimum.  
 
I look forward to reading the applications and to hearing about your children’s ideas for STEM 
enrichment at our school. I will notify you to let you know if your child has been a successful 
applicant or not.  
 
Please do contact me if you have any further questions. I can be reached on this e-mail address: 
mbegley@gillespie.islington.sch.uk  My work days are Monday to Thursday.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Megan Begley 
 
Scientist in Residence 
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